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Attendance at LAS
Attendance plays an important part in a child's academic success. We understand that at
times students must stay at home due to illness. When they are not ill, we thank you, for
ensuring that your children attend school daily and on time.

Way to go to 6th grade for having the highest attendance rate for the month of August!



Governing Board Representatives
WE NEED YOU!
The Governing Board of the Language Academy of Sacramento is
seeking candidates for our community and parent representative
positions. These important positions serve to ensure the
Language Academy of Sacramento's mission is fulfilled.
Applications for parent and community representatives can be
found on our website.

Parent Council 2023-2024
Hello LAS Families it is with great pleasure that I introduce
myself…my name is Rosío Pérez (LAS 5th Grade Teacher) and I
am honored to be your Parent Connector this academic school
year!
I am pleased to announce our Executive Members for our 2023 -
2024 school year; President-Ramona Hernaes, Vice President-
Eddie Lomeli, Secretary-Araceli Rosas and Treasurer-Denisse
Rojas.
Our class representatives are being voted in with hopes of having our first meeting Wednesday,
September 6th 2023. Looking forward to an amazing 20th year in collaboration with you all!

Fall Picture Day
All students will be taking their yearbook picture on
Wednesday, September 6th. If you are interested in purchasing
pictures, please see flyer that was sent home from Excel
Photography with details.

No School
Wednesday, September 13th
LAS Assessment Day (Teacher Work Day)
No School (TK-8th grade)
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Uniform Sales
Starting September 5th you can purchase uniforms in the front
office anytime after 9:30AM.
Mornings are a busy time so no sales will be conducted before
9:30AM. Due to a supply
shortage we have not received any new sizes and do not have a
date for when we will be
receiving them. Sorry for the inconvenience. If you have any questions you can email Ms.
Melani (mcuellar@lasac.info) or Ms. Bibi (balcala@lasac.info).

Parent Portal
LAS uses Infinite Campus as our Student Information System.
Campus Parent Portal gives parents real time access to class
assignments, attendance, grades, schedules, state assessment
(ELPAC & CAASPP) scores, and more! If you have not yet
activated your Parent Portal account, you will receive a weekly
email* reminder inviting you to activate your account. Feel free
to contact the office should you have any questions regarding
Portal.
*If you have not received the email, please check your SPAM
folder and/or make sure you have an email address on file with
us.

Sports at LAS
If your child is in middle school (6th-8th grade) and is
interested in playing on the LAS basketball or soccer team this
school year, we will be holding a parent sports meeting on
Thursday, September 7th, from 5:30-6:30pm in the LAS
cafeteria. We will discuss the student/parent expectations and
hand out the sports packet which will include a form to have
your student complete a sports physical exam that should be
submitted to Ms. Adriana in the office by September 22nd. The
basketball season is scheduled to begin in October. Our soccer
season will begin in the spring. If you have any questions or
concerns, please see Ms Adriana Yáñez-Gutiérrez in the office
NOT the PE teachers.
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Facebook

About Us

Mission
The LAS mission is to create a learning environment where

students: Utilize bilingualism and biliteracy (Spanish and
English) to achieve academic excellence and apply skills in

real-world situations and diverse settings. (BILITERACY)
Develop and exhibit positive selfesteem, pride, confidence, and

respect for themselves and others. (CONFIDENCE AND LIFE
SKILLS) Demonstrate leadership skills in order to build bridges
between communities and apply critical thinking skills to solve
problems, promote social justice, and create change in society.

(LEADERSHIP AND CRITICAL THINKING)
Vision

Our vision is to provide an exceptional Spanish-English
bilingual education for all students.

2850 49th Street, Sacramento,… (916)277-7137

lasac.info
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